
Attention 2021 Prep Families  
 
At the start of term 1, Prep families at PPPS received DPV Health Transition Resource packs. They were 
passed out to families at your child’s Parent Partnership afternoon. PPPS thought the Transition Resource 
pack was informative and well presented.  
It provided information on: 

 
DVP Health would appreciate parent feedback on the resource pack. Could you please let them know 
your thoughts by completing this two minute survey. Your time will help make future resources more 
informative, relevant and engaging. 
  
Below is the survey link to complete a survey to provide feedback  
  
Anonymous survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YP2GGC9 
 

DPV Health is  a not-for-profi t  organisation that offers  exceptional health care 

services to people of al l ages.  

If any families missed receiving a copy of the pack please contact me and I will get one sent home in 
your child’s bag.  
Thank you in anticipation  
 
Leanne Weston 
Prep Transition  

 On behalf of         
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FYP2GGC9&data=04%7C01%7CLeanne.Weston%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cb2726c0c4791420c300208d90df9e30d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637556190294793677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=XvIeganfYiAwaiy2R98f1zxwTd%2BxWl%2FofdD4P3zBMlY%3D&reserved=0

	DPV Health is a not-for-profit organisation that offers exceptional health care services to people of all ages.

